

Chaplain's Corner

by M. Payton

I would like to pray each one of you a very prosperous and blessed new year. Please keep our sick and shut-ins lifted in prayer, Wife of comrade Gary Farmer and comrade Thomas Coleman. I also ask you to remember in pray comrade James Anderson in the lost of his father and John Yakshe in the loss of his mother-in-law. Thank you to everyone who has passed along the names of people who have been sick or hospitalized. We are grateful to everyone who helps with the communication of our Veterans in need. May God continue to richly bless you.

Sometimes we're unable to achieve our goals within the desired time frame because we must deal with unexpected difficulties first

Our paths aren't always straightforward. And it's okay. You'll get to where you want to be, even if it may take longer than you expect.

Do not compare your path to others that aren't your own. Focus on the positives of where you are now and acknowledge every little step you take each day to improve yourself.

You're giving your best effort, so don't be so hard on yourself. Your efforts will pay off. You can do this! Embrace your story and realize your worth.

Proverbs 3:5-6. Trust in the Lord with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge him, and he shall direct thy paths.